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Interstate 5/El Toro Road Interchange Improvement Project Environmental Phase Update

On November 22, 2016, the Orange County Transportation Authority entered into a cooperative
agreement with the California Department of Transportation to perform environmental phase services
for preparation of the project report and environmental document for the Interstate 5/El Toro Road
Interchange Improvement Project. Federal authorization for funding has been provided, and the
California Department of Transportation is ready to begin environmental phase services.
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